
Tuesday 2nd January 2024
Open to all year round children

Monday 8th January 2024
Open to all children (term begins)

Thursday 8th February
Nursery closes to ALL children (6pm)

(Half term)

Friday 9th February
 STAFF INSET DAY - CLOSED

Monday 12th February
Open to all year round children

Monday 19th February 2024
Nursery opens to all children

(Term resumes)

                 Deputy Head Teacher’s welcome

To all our wonderful parents and carers.
Thank you all for being so kind and welcoming over the last few
months. It has been wonderful to get to know the Christian
Family Concern/Birdhurst Nursery community and to see the
many things that make the nursery such a special place. 
It really has been an excellent term. I would like to say well done
to all the children, staff and our families who have gone above
and beyond in the past year and have shown great commitment
and hard work within their roles. I look forward to the year
ahead.
      Maureen

When using the car park, please wait
until the gates have fully opened before

going through. 

When leaving the building please make
sure you close the door behind you. If
you do not recognise somebody, close
the door, it is not rude, it is keeping all

our children safe.
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                        Curriculum corner
During our academic year you will see that we tailor our
curriculum to national events, the seasons and everyday
themes. Below you will see some of the themes and
events which are coming up during this half term. Our
overall theme is Winter.
21st January - World Snow Day
23rd January - National handwriting day
26th January - Big garden watch
29th Jan - 5th Feb - National storytelling week
29th January - National puzzle day

During the half term the following events will take place
9th -24th February - Chinese New Year
13th February - Shrove Tuesday
14th February - Valentines Day
14th February - International book giving day
   Invitations into the nursery will be updated on Famly.
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